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succeeding in analyzing evidence and conducting investigations.
Methane Biocatalysis: Paving the Way to Sustainability Marina G. Kalyuzhnaya
2018-06-20 This book provides in-depth insights into the most recent developments
in different areas of microbial methane and methanol utilization, including novel
fundamental discoveries in genomics and physiology, innovative strategies for
metabolic engineering and new synthetic approaches for generation of feedstocks,
chemicals and fuels from methane, and finally economics and the implementation of
industrial biocatalysis using methane consuming bacteria. Methane, as natural gas
or biogas, penetrates every area of human activity, from households to large
industries and is often promoted as the cleanest fuel. However, one should not
forget that this bundle of energy, carbon, and hydrogen comes with an
exceptionally large environmental footprint. To meet goals of long-term
sustainability and human well-being, all areas of energy, chemicals, agriculture,
waste-management industries must go beyond short-term economic considerations and
target both large and small methane emissions. The search for new environmentfriendly approaches for methane capture and valorization is an ongoing journey.
While it is not yet apparent which innovation might represent the best solution,
it is evident that methane biocatalysis is one of the most promising paths.
Microbes are gatekeepers of fugitive methane in Nature. Methane-consuming microbes
are typically small in number but exceptionally big in their impact on the natural
carbon cycle. They control and often completely eliminate methane emission from a
variety of biological and geothermal sources. The tremendous potential of these
microbial systems, is only now being implemented in human-made systems. The book
addresses professors, researchers and graduate students from both academia and
industry working in microbial biotechnology, molecular biology and chemical
engineering.
Microsoft Access 2003 Specialist Certification Nita Hewitt Rutkosky 2003-12 In
this Microsoft-approved courseware, Rutkosky (Pierce College at Puyallup,
Washington) covers the skills needed to test for certification at the specialist
level of this application in the Office 2003 suite of programs. The CD-ROM
contains requisite files for the chapter exercises. Auxiliary onlin
Eco-industrial Strategies Edward Cohen-Rosenthal 2017-09-29 Old-style
manufacturing, embodied in industrial parks that litter the landscape, may soon
become dinosaurs of industrial development. These "Jurassic Parks" of the past
will be replaced by new eco-industrial parks (EIPs) that link manufacturers more
closely together into an industrial ecosystem for business and environmental
excellence. Companies have always depended on a larger ecology of suppliers,
customers, geography and market to be successful, but a popular mythology was that
each company was an island. Abandoning this fantasy by consciously integrating
into a larger industrial ecology is smart business that draws on the overall
system of interactions to nourish corporate success-and the environment. Ecoindustrial development, born from the realisation that the places where we work
waste too much and unnecessarily pollute the land, air, and water, simply stated,
demands a better way of working. From eco-parks-most famously at Kalundborg in
Denmark-to virtual networks, this progressive perspective on economic development
is taking shape in communities across the United States and around the world. Ecoindustrial Strategies is edited by Ed Cohen-Rosenthal, a pioneer in the field of
industrial ecology, whose untimely passing early in 2002 has left this book as a
legacy to his passion and commitment to improving both the environment and places
in which people work. The book explores the key issues involved in eco-industrial
development and identifies the stakeholders and their roles in such projects. In
addition, it offers a compendium of eco-industrial development case studies. While
an increasing number of handbooks and manuals focus on eco-industrial development,
no other book containing process analysis, a breakdown of stakeholder
responsibility, and case study assessment exists. What sets this work apart is the
pooling together of resources and knowledge from a wide array of sources within
the eco-industrial field and the framing of the concept from multiple angles. Ecoindustrial Strategies aims to accomplish a two-step "inform and empower" process.
First, it familiarises readers with eco-industrial development, its innovative
proclivity and applicability to diverse circumstances. Second, it provides the
fundamental tools and motivational creativity to implement independent ecoindustrial projects. The introductory chapters of this book present several
overarching concepts and perspectives of the field, which pay particular attention
to the technological, economic and social elements. The next section focuses on
the role of the various stakeholders involved in eco-industrial development. Each
chapter sets out to answer various questions relating to the stakeholders' place
in the system, specifically: what are the stakeholders' particular interests, in
what ways can they participate in the process, and how do they relate to other
actors and stakeholders? These chapters also respond to questions regarding the
relationship between stakeholders and eco-industrial development. Chiefly, they
trace the flow of benefits, and various other impacts and repercussions, among and
between the stakeholders and the development project. Since eco-industrial
development involves countless groups and individuals, this book focuses on five
distinct and comprehensive categories: namely, central government, local
government, surrounding community, development community, and energy resources.
The third section outlines several matters related to conceptualisation, design,
operation and assessment of eco-industrial projects. Concentrating on the core
legal, environmental, management, financial, real estate and evaluative aspects,
the book presents the critical components of each issue and also provides an
understanding of the unique attributes eco-industrial development brings to the
equation. The case-study portion of this book provides vignettes of actual work in
progress. Each chapter details the key characteristics of the effort and the
process undertaken in developing the eco-industrial project. The studies focus
primarily on issues considered in the preceding sections, such as project funding,
stakeholder engagement and environmental stewardship. In addition, they recount
achievements, threats to success, ways obstacles were overcome, and details on the
project's future. Eco-industrial Strategies showcases development projects from
around the world, including Asia, Canada, Denmark and the United States, situated
in a variety of settings: for example, army bases, industrial parks and virtual
networks. This eclectic mix of development structures and contexts is indicative
of the diversity apparent in eco-industrial projects overall and allows readers to
glean functional and constructive lessons adaptable to their particular
circumstances. Accordingly, this section stands as a testament to the widespread
applicability of eco-industrial development, and as inspiration for practitioners
in both traditional and unconventional settings. An idea and practice still in its
infancy, eco-industrial development will undergo many evolutions beyond what this
collaborative work is able to capture. As a document of the concept's earliest
theorists, Eco-industrial Strategies provides current and future readership with
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Marquee Series: Microsoft®Excel 2016 Nita Rutkosky 2016-08-30 Marquee Series:
Microsoft Excel 2016 offers a highly visual, hands-on approach to learning
Microsoft Excel. Ideal for 1 or 2 credit courses, this text facilitates selfpaced, accelerated, and traditional learning formats. Key Features Step-by-step,
project-based instruction in two- and four-page activities with screen visuals
help students meet learning objectives quickly. Four progressive levels of casebased assessment, including the popular Marquee Challenge, ensure software mastery
at the introductory level. Teaches the key formulas and functions for preparing
budgets and analyzing common numerical problems. Model answers of in-section
projects are shown in text. Individual Challenge activity connects students' lives
and interests to project goals.
Microsoft Excel 2002 Meredith Flynn 2001-08
Microsoft Word 2003 Specialist Certification Nita Hewitt Rutkosky 2003-12
Private Sector Development in West Africa Diery Seck 2014-07-01 This book examines
key determinants of private sector development in West Africa, putting special
emphasis on government’s cardinal role in fostering and supporting
entrepreneurship. Favorable macroeconomic conditions are identified and it is
shown that adequate policies that contribute to economic diversification and
industrialization are likely to expand the investment base of the economy. The
book also examines new business concepts and regional integration initiatives
meant to enhance West Africa’s private sector and analyzes the role of finance in
promoting development of private firms and the extent to which corruption impedes
economic growth. All chapters are highly relevant to West Africa’s current policy
challenges and therefore inform the region’s ongoing policy formulation. The
empirical evidence supporting the policy recommendations is based on both
qualitative field observations and advanced quantitative estimation techniques.
Red Carpet Events Manual Simulation for Gilbertson/Lehman/Gentene's Century 21
Accounting Claudia Bienias Gilbertson 2013-01-31 Experience the challenges of
operating an event-planning service business organized as a proprietorship.
Complete the simulation after Chapter 8. Completion time 4-8 hours.
Computer Science and its Applications Sang-Soo Yeo 2012-10-19 The 4th FTRA
International Conference on Computer Science and its Applications (CSA-12) will be
held in Jeju, Korea on November 22~25, 2012. CSA-12 will be the most comprehensive
conference focused on the various aspects of advances in computer science and its
applications. CSA-12 will provide an opportunity for academic and industry
professionals to discuss the latest issues and progress in the area of CSA. In
addition, the conference will publish high quality papers which are closely
related to the various theories and practical applications in CSA. Furthermore, we
expect that the conference and its publications will be a trigger for further
related research and technology improvements in this important subject. CSA-12 is
the next event in a series of highly successful International Conference on
Computer Science and its Applications, previously held as CSA-11 (3rd Edition:
Jeju, December, 2011), CSA-09 (2nd Edition: Jeju, December, 2009), and CSA-08 (1st
Edition: Australia, October, 2008).
Rivalrous Consonance: A Theory of General Oligopolistic Equilibrium R.E. Kuenne
2014-06-28 The book is an attempt to construct frameworks for the analysis of
oligopoly which combine both the rivalrous and cooperative elements in the market
structure of mature oligopolistic industries. It provides an alternative approach
to those of game theory and conjectural variation, and does so in a fashion that
permits: - the development of a general equilibrium framework that incorporates
oligolopy - operational analysis of pricing policies in oligolopy - the tailoring
of the analytical framework to the specifics of an industry within the context of
multiobjective decision making. The book stresses the need for economic theory to
move away from the search for universal theorems concerning oligopolistic
behaviour, and to develop a body of specific industry analyses using ``simulative
theorizing''.
Mobile Forensics – Advanced Investigative Strategies Oleg Afonin 2016-09-30 Master
powerful strategies to acquire and analyze evidence from real-life scenarios About
This Book A straightforward guide to address the roadblocks face when doing mobile
forensics Simplify mobile forensics using the right mix of methods, techniques,
and tools Get valuable advice to put you in the mindset of a forensic
professional, regardless of your career level or experience Who This Book Is For
This book is for forensic analysts and law enforcement and IT security officers
who have to deal with digital evidence as part of their daily job. Some basic
familiarity with digital forensics is assumed, but no experience with mobile
forensics is required. What You Will Learn Understand the challenges of mobile
forensics Grasp how to properly deal with digital evidence Explore the types of
evidence available on iOS, Android, Windows, and BlackBerry mobile devices Know
what forensic outcome to expect under given circumstances Deduce when and how to
apply physical, logical, over-the-air, or low-level (advanced) acquisition methods
Get in-depth knowledge of the different acquisition methods for all major mobile
platforms Discover important mobile acquisition tools and techniques for all of
the major platforms In Detail Investigating digital media is impossible without
forensic tools. Dealing with complex forensic problems requires the use of
dedicated tools, and even more importantly, the right strategies. In this book,
you'll learn strategies and methods to deal with information stored on smartphones
and tablets and see how to put the right tools to work. We begin by helping you
understand the concept of mobile devices as a source of valuable evidence.
Throughout this book, you will explore strategies and "plays" and decide when to
use each technique. We cover important techniques such as seizing techniques to
shield the device, and acquisition techniques including physical acquisition (via
a USB connection), logical acquisition via data backups, over-the-air acquisition.
We also explore cloud analysis, evidence discovery and data analysis, tools for
mobile forensics, and tools to help you discover and analyze evidence. By the end
of the book, you will have a better understanding of the tools and methods used to
deal with the challenges of acquiring, preserving, and extracting evidence stored
on smartphones, tablets, and the cloud. Style and approach This book takes a
unique strategy-based approach, executing them on real-world scenarios. You will
be introduced to thinking in terms of "game plans," which are essential to
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binding. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Business Education Forum 2006-10
Plant Genetics and Molecular Biology Rajeev K. Varshney 2018-09-04 This book
reviews the latest advances in multiple fields of plant biotechnology and the
opportunities that plant genetics, genomics and molecular biology have offered for
agriculture improvement. Advanced technologies can dramatically enhance our
capacity in understanding the molecular basis of traits and utilizing the
available resources for accelerated development of high yielding, nutritious,
input-use efficient and climate-smart crop varieties. In this book, readers will
discover the significant advances in plant genetics, structural and functional
genomics, trait and gene discovery, transcriptomics, proteomics, metabolomics,
epigenomics, nanotechnology and analytical & decision support tools in breeding.
This book appeals to researchers, academics and other stakeholders of global
agriculture.
Literature and the Language Arts 2001
Data Fusion Lucien Wald 2002-01-01 This book establishes the fundamentals
(particularly definitions and architectures) in data fusion. The second part of
the book is devoted to methods for the fusion of images. It offers an in-depth
presentation of standard and advanced methods for the fusion of multi-modality
images.
Steering Handbook Manfred Harrer 2016-06-24 This edited volume presents basic
principles as well as advanced concepts of the computational modeling of steering
systems. Moreover, the book includes the components and functionalities of modern
steering system, which are presented comprehensively and in a practical way. The
book is written by more than 15 leading experts from the automotive industry and
its components suppliers. The target audience primarily comprises practicing
engineers, developers, researchers as well as graduate students who want to
specialize in this field.
Computers Floyd Fuller 2001-12
Microsoft Word 2003 Nita Hewitt Rutkosky 2003-12 Appropriate for self-study or
classroom use, this text reviews the features and commands for creating and
editing documents with the Word 2003 word processing program in preparation for
taking a Microsoft Office certification exam at the specialist or expert skill
level. The 2003 edition adds a chap
Microsoft PowerPoint 2002 Nita Hewitt Rutkosky 2002
Microsoft Excel 2000 Meredith Flynn 1999 In this approved Microsoft Office User
Specialist (MOUS) program coursework in using advanced formatting techniques for
Excel worksheets, using Excel's analysis tools and other advanced functions,
collaborating with workgroups, and other goals of the SCANS Commission, Flynn
(Bowling Green State U., Ohio) teaches these expert-level skills through visual
aids and skills assessment exercises using data files on the bundled CD-ROM. An
instructor's guide and textbook web site are available. Annotation copyrighted by
Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Functional Tactile Sensors Ye Zhou 2021-02-01 Functional Tactile Sensors:
Materials, Devices and Integrations focuses on the subject of novel materials
design and device integration of tactile sensors for functional applications. The
book addresses the design, materials characteristics, device operation principles,
specialized device application and mechanisms of the latest reported tactile
sensors. The emphasis of the book lies in the materials science aspects of tactile
sensors—understanding the relationship between material properties and device
performance. It will be an ideal resource for researchers working in materials
science, engineering and physics. Includes the latest advances and recent
developments in tactile sensors for artificial intelligence applications Reviews
the relationship between materials properties and device performance Addresses
materials and device design strategies for targeted sensing applications
Internet Navigation and Exploration Kathy Marold 2001-07 This accessible primer
teaches students to access and use the resources available on the Internet, using
only the Web as the vehicle for access. The book begins with tutorials that allow
students with limited Internet experience to browse the Web and create a Web page.
Chapters review hardware and software issues, describe basic Web elements, explain
features of the two major Web browsers, and explain how to search for and access
information. There is also material on e- mail, chat rooms, and e-commerce. A
final chapter shows how to construct a simple Web page on an Internet server. The
color format with tips, boxes, and photos is inviting. The course can be completed
using Internet Explorer or Netscape Navigator. The authors are affiliated with
Metropolitan State College of Denver. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR.
Monetary and Financial Systems in Africa Aloysius Ajab Amin
Microsoft Access 2002 EMC/Paradigm Publishing 2002
Microsoft Publisher 2002 Susan H. Cooperman 2003
Microsoft Excel 2000 Nita Hewitt Rutkosky 1999-08
Microsoft Access 2003 Expert Certification Meredith Flynn 2003-12
Microsoft FrontPage 2002 Stoney Gaddy 2002-05

an understanding of eco-industrial development's foundations, its beginnings and
its aspirations. Most excitingly, policy-makers, industry professionals, community
developers, grass-roots activists, and all other readers yearning for a better way
to work and live, will experience a glimpse of the thoughts, concerns, ambitions,
technological insight, communities and economies that embody eco-industrial
development.
Microsoft PowerPoint 2003 Specialist Nita Hewitt Rutkosky 2003-10
Proxies in Late Cenozoic Paleoceanography C. Hillaire-Marcel 2007-05-25 The
present volume is the first in a series of two books dedicated to the
paleoceanography of the Late Cenozoic ocean. The need for an updated synthesis on
paleoceanographic science is urgent, owing to the huge and very diversified
progress made in this domain during the last decade. In addition, no comprehensive
monography still exists in this domain. This is quite incomprehensible in view of
the contribution of paleoceanographic research to our present understanding of the
dynamics of the climate-ocean system. The focus on the Late Cenozoic ocean
responds to two constraints. Firstly, most quantitative methods, notably those
based on micropaleontological approaches, cannot be used back in time beyond a few
million years at most. Secondly, the last few million years, with their strong
climate oscillations, show specific high frequency changes of the ocean with a
relatively reduced influcence of tectonics. The first volume addresses
quantitative methodologies to reconstruct the dynamics of the ocean andthe second,
major aspects of the ocean system (thermohaline circulation, carbon cycle,
productivity, sea level etc.) and will also present regional synthesis about the
paleoceanography of major the oceanic basins. In both cases, the focus is the
“open ocean leaving aside nearshore processes that depend too much onlocal
conditions. In this first volume, we have gathered up-to-date methodologies for
the measurement and quantitative interpretation of tracers and proxies in deep sea
sediments that allow reconstruction of a few key past-properties of the ocean(
temperature, salinity, sea-ice cover, seasonal gradients, pH, ventilation, oceanic
currents, thermohaline circulation, and paleoproductivity). Chapters encompass
physical methods (conventional grain-size studies, tomodensitometry, magnetic and
mineralogical properties), most current biological proxies (planktic and benthic
foraminifers, deep sea corals, diatoms, coccoliths, dinocysts and biomarkers) and
key geochemical tracers (trace elements, stable isotopes, radiogenic isotopes, and
U-series). Contributors to the book and members of the review panel are among the
best scientists in their specialty. They represent major European and North
American laboratories and thus provide a priori guarantees to the quality and
updat of the entire book. Scientists and graduate students in paleoclimatology,
paleoceanography, climate modeling, and undergraduate and graduate students in
marine geology represent the target audience. This volume should be of interest
for scientists involved in several international programs, such as those linked to
the IPCC (IODP – Integrated Ocean Drilling Program; PAGES – Past Global Changes;
IMAGES – Marine Global Changes; PMIP: Paleoclimate Intercomparison Project;
several IGCP projects etc.), That is, all programs that require access to time
series illustrating changes in the climate-ocean system. Presents updated
techniques and methods in paleoceanography Reviews the state-of-the-art
interpretation of proxies used for quantitative reconstruction of the climateocean system Acts as a supplement for undergraduate and graduate courses in
paleoceanography and marine geology
Digest of Ethiopia's National Policies, Strategies and Programs Taye Assefa 2008
Having just emerged from a prolonged civil war and faced with the urgent tasks of
establishing political stability and reinvigorating an economy in tatters, the
Transitional Government of Ethiopia (1991-1995) had to set a new direction for the
economic reconstruction and social rehabilitation of the warn-torn and povertyridden country. During the Transitional Period a spate of new policies and
strategies defining the development priorities, goals and implementation
instruments of the new regime led by the EPRDF was introduced. This work is a
synthesis of various sectoral policies and an attempt to trace the genesis of the
policies, highlight the continuities, significant departures and other salient
features. Each of the reviews in this digest briefly analyses the critical
elements of the policies, identifies major gaps in the conceptualisation of the
policy as well as the achievements registered and the challenges encountered in
its implementation. The authors also try to identify the outstanding issues to be
addressed by policymakers and suggest remedies. The policy reviews have been
grouped into three parts and presented under social, economic and governance
sectors.
Microsoft Powerpoint 2000 Meredith Flynn 1999-08 A book/CD-ROM package teaching
Core and Expert skills required for Microsoft Office User Specialist (MOUS)
certification. Accelerates learning through the use of visuals, screen captures,
and illustrations in a colorful layout, and offers graduated instruction, from
guided tutorials to independent learning, with review questions and exercises. The
companion CD-ROM contains exercise files. Flynn teaches at Bowling Green State
University. Rutkowsky is affiliated with Pierce College-Puyallup. Wire spiral
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